Osgoode Professional Development: the lifelong learning branch of Osgoode Hall Law School

Offered free and online on June 24, 2025, and co-presented with the Centre for Innovation and Research in Legal Education (CIRLE), this webinar will focus on a web application called SIMple (SIMulated professional learning environment) – a platform designed for legal learning in law schools and beyond. During the webinar participants will:
•                     See how the SIMple platform works for authors, teachers and students
•                     Learn about sims in two jurisdictions – Ontario, Canada and England
•                     Hear what students thought of the experience
•                     Begin to develop their own simulation plans
•                     Learn about the possibilities for sim collaborations across law schools, jurisdictions and disciplines
To register, please visit: https://bit.ly/43OFHLY

